
Welcome to 4th
Grade! 

Dear Students,
My name is Mrs. Monroy and I am very excited to be your fourth grade teacher! I can not wait to get
to know all of you, we will make next school year together an amazing one! See you Monday, August
5, 2024 at 8:10am. Parents/Guardians, I can not wait to work with you in making your students fourth
grade year, a year filled with growth and excitement for learning. There are a few individual supplies
and class donations that will help in making that possible.

Individual Supplies
· 3- spiral 1 subject notebooks (no names...we share and distribute these) 
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